
NWOSU STAFF COUNCIL  

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING  

October 3, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Present: David Washington, Stephanie Widick, Charlie Burns, Lisa Zarrella, Valarie Case, 

Natalie Miller and Angelia Case.  

Absent: Erika Birk, Debbie Skinner  

 

Softball Game – Oct. 4 at 5:30 p.m. 

David said that he had 9 people signed up to play softball. He had the food and drinks provided 

and an announcer if there is enough people to play. Several of the committee were going to send 

out some extra emails to see if the number of players would increase.  

 

Salvation Army email  

The committee discussed the email from the Salvation Army representative about needing a 

representative to sit on the Board of Directors and assist with their programs. After discussion, 

the committee decided to table the item until further information could be obtained, such as 

visiting with the service learning coordinator and more specifics of the request.  

 

Leave Sharing Program  

David handed out copies of the Leave Sharing Program that NWOSU has in place, so there was 

not a need to pursue the “sick leave fund” that had been submitted earlier.  

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  

 


